
Information on Poster Sessions 
 
 
 

 
Presentation of posters will take place virtually on our online platform. Posters 
will be available on the virtual platform for the duration of the conference and 
visitors will be able to leave comments and questions at any time, via the chat 
function.  
Each poster is allocated to a one-hour poster Q&A session where the author 
should be available online for answering questions. The two poster sessions are 
as follows:  
 
Poster session A: Wednesday 17:30-18:30 
Poster session B: Thursday 08:00-09:00  
 
In the scientific programme (see https://www.eaap2021.org/program), the 
posters are allocated to sessions of oral presentations. These sessions have two 
different time schedules, A and B, in order to avoid crowds for onsite 
participants during coffee or lunch breaks. Posters assigned to oral sessions with 
time schedule A will be in Q&A session A on Wednesday evening. Posters 
assigned to oral sessions with time schedule B will be in Q&A session B on 
Thursday morning. 
 
The Q&A will take place via the chat function. During the allocated Q&A session, 
the author should be logged into the virtual platform in order to participate in 
the discussion live via the chat function. In this way, we hope to allow a dialogue 
between visitors and authors. 
 
Shortly before the meeting you will receive an invitation by Liveforum to 
complete your registration for the virtual platform. In the case of poster 
discussions, the author does not require special ‘speaker’ status on the platform. 
On the platform, there will be a dedicated poster area where posters can be 
searched according to Q&A session, corresponding session of oral presentation 
and author (see screenshot below). 
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